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    Thursday 20th September 2018
	Dear Parents,
Congratulations to the following children who were chosen by their peers to be ECO reps.  

Year 1 – Henry and Bella

Year 2 – Jack and Mia

Year 3 – Harry and Molly W

Year 4 – Oscar and Phoebe

Year 5 – Janine and Teya

Year 6 – Isobel and Santi

Violin lessons – Please come and see me if you would like your child to learn the violin. There just needs to be one more person in order to start a small group in school. 

Coming up soon for the whole school

Wednesday 26th September –European day of Languages 

Monday 1st October the whole school will be celebrating Harvest –Please see attached Harvest information.
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Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Kyle and Kyla. Thank you for your help.  


European Day


As part of our European Day of Languages celebrations, I am delighted to announce that the whole school will be watching a performance in school by the ‘Compagnie Tête-à-Tête’ theatre company. We are incredibly lucky to have secured this booking at such short notice, and I am sure all the children will enjoy this fun-filled show!
                 In order to cover some of the cost of this show we are asking for a voluntary donation of £2.00 per child, which can be handed in to the office or to your child’s class teacher on the morning of Wednesday 26th September.

Tuck Shop

	Wraps (whole)
	40p
	Honey, butter, jam, dairylea cheese 

	Wraps (half)
	20p
	

	Frubes
	25p
	

	Popcorn
	25p
	

	Raisins
	10p
	

	Juice
	20p
	Orange, apple


Thank you to everyone who contributed to our clothing collection last term - you raised an easy £250! Friends of Stockham have arranged the next clothing collection for 5th October! Please save us any unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, hats, belts, bags, bed sheets and towels. Further details and collection bags will be issued shortly. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
CLASS NEWS
Year F  In Foundation this week we have enjoyed our first music lesson – introducing

             ourselves to each other in time to the music. In maths we have had great fun on 

             different number hunts around our garden.
Year 1  Year 1 have been working hard at recognising and forming our numbers.  In English

             we have been remembering and telling the story of Meerkat Mail.
Year 2  We have enjoyed learning a ‘space’ dance in PE this week and we have worked 

             together as a team beautifully.  In English we have been working on describing

             characters using adjectives.
Year 3  In Year 3 we have been writing poems about teddy bears in English, and in maths 
             we have been locating numbers on number lines. In history we have acted out 
             some local myths and legends!

Year 4  This week Year 4 have been focusing on place value in maths.  In English we have
             been writing job descriptions for characters.  In science we carried out some
             experiments to investigate the properties of gas.  We also had our first recorder 
             lesson and have learned how to play the note b.  

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard looking at place value.  In English we have been 

             looking at different sentence structures.
Year 6  Year 6 have been recapping place value in maths.  In English we have been 

             storytelling and exploring language.  In history we have used mapping skills.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Lola for her amazing effort during our Teddy maths lesson. Finley for always 

             remembering his manners and being ready to learn.
Year 1  Lucy for always working so sensibly and showing independence.  Henry for 

             showing great determination with his counting.
Year 2  Wiktor for showing much more confidence and independence in all our lessons.  

             Well done!  Euan and Jayden for always presenting your work so neatly.  Your

             work is a pleasure to read.  Keep it up!
Year 3  Fabian and Harry for a fantastic attitude to their schoolwork and for using their 
             learning powers in every lesson.

Year 4  Nola for working hard to learn all her spelling target words this week.
             Noah for some great answers in science when discussing gases.
Year 5  Lucy-Jane for showing real determination in maths.  Gabriel for some very

             thoughtful PSHCE work and showing great independence.
Year 6  Izzy and Ava for excellent presentation.  A great start to Year 6.  Bethany for

             being enthusiastic at maths and attempting challenges in lessons.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 5 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 5!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










